
From: Heather Stone <Heather.Stone@wyreforestdc.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: External Email :  Policy 36.6A
Date: 31 January 2022 at 17:29:00 GMT
To: 'Louise St John Howe' <louise@poservices.co.uk>

Hi Louise,
I can confirm that the Council is not intending to send through any 
comments on the Station Drive Blakedown site and is content with 
the wording now proposed by the Inspector.
Kind regards Heather
 
Heather Stone MSc MRTPI
Policy & Monitoring Officer
Wyre Forest District Council
01562 732520
Wyre Forest House, Finepoint Way, Kidderminster, Worcestershire, 
DY11 7WF
Heather.Stone@wyreforestdc.gov.uk

Have you seen our free online magazine for residents, WyredIn? Sign-up 
to receive it. 

Keep up to date with the latest news, jobs and events
 Visit the Wyre Forest District Council website
Find Wyre Forest District 
Council on Facebook

Follow Wyre Forest District 
Council on Twitter
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